

Edward P. Romaine, Supervisor

January 8, 2019

John Caracciolo, President JVC Broadcasting 3075 Veterans Memorial Highway, Suite 201 Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

Dear Mr. Caracciolo:

I want to personally thank JVC Broadcasting for continuing to support the Town of Brookhaven's INTERFACE Thanksgiving Food Drive and Holiday Toy Drive. This year's JVC broadcast from the ShopRite Shopping Center in Patchogue greatly contributed toward the most successful Food Drive in our program's history. Overall 1,144 families in need received a hearty Thanksgiving meal, and a total of 5,148 people were provided with food.

Each year, when JVC Broadcasting radio stations broadcast live from Town Hall, it helps bring thousands of gifts to our Toy Drive. Throughout the years, this initiative has made it possible for thousands of less fortunate children throughout Brookhaven Town to experience the joy of opening a gift during the Holiday Season. This year initiative provided toys for 7,887 children. Without JVC Broadcasting Company's caring commitment to our local communities, this would not have been possible.

Once again, JVC Broadcasting's contributions and commitment to the Town of Brookhaven Youth Bureau's INTERFACE Thanksgiving Food Drive and Toy Drive is greatly appreciated. We wish everyone at your company a very happy and healthy New Year, and look forward to continue working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

INTERFACE Coordinator